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12th January 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you about an incident that occurred today 
during a lesson about displays of art. I feel it is important that you are made aware of the situation. 

Regrettably, while we were exploring art displayed on the plinth of Trafalgar Square, an inappropriate 
pop-up appeared on the screen. The pop-up showed a few individuals expressing themselves by 
standing naked. Rest assured, Miss Miskin acted swiftly and closed the site immediately. Though the 
children found it amusing, it was never our intention for them to be exposed to such content. 

Following this incident, we promptly engaged in a discussion with the children about appropriate 
behavior and the importance of keeping our private parts private. Some of the children expressed 
their belief that the people in the pop-up should have been arrested. 

To prevent any reoccurrence of this incident, we have notified our IT providers, as the appearance of 
this pop-up signifies a breach in our cyber security system. It should not have been able to bypass our 
firewall. We have requested a thorough investigation to understand the cause and to ensure 
appropriate measures are in place to prevent similar incidents in the future. Our IT providers are 
treating this matter with utmost seriousness. 

Please accept our sincerest apologies for any offense or discomfort caused by this incident. We take 
the security and well-being of our students very seriously, and we are committed to maintaining a 
safe and suitable learning environment for all. 

Should you have any further questions or concerns regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to 
get in touch with Miss Miskin or the school office. We highly value your support and cooperation as 
we work to ensure the continued safety and quality of education for our students. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Kind regards 

 

The Office Team 


